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February 27, 2020 

Sent via E-mail 

Ms. Judy Dubois 

Registry Officer – Canadian Human Rights Tribunal 

Administrative Tribunals Support Service of Canada / Government of Canada 

240 Sparks Street, 6th floor West, Ottawa ON  K1A 1J4 

registry.office@chrt-tcdp.gc.ca  

Dear Ms. Dubois: 

Re: FNCFCSC et al v AGC (CHRT File T1340/4008) 

 Chiefs of Ontario writes to file Our Children, Our Future: Transforming Child Welfare for the 

Well-Being of Children and Families with the Tribunal, which is the final report of the Ontario Special 

Study process and attached to the email transmitting this letter. We attach also the Resolution 20-14 of the 

Ontario Chiefs-in-Assembly accepting the report.   

 We file the report with the following comments.  Firstly, Canada has not approved of or adopted 

the recommendations.  Secondly, it is our client’s understanding and agreement with Canada that the fact 

that this report is being filed does not affect the ongoing implementation of the Panel’s orders contained 

in 2018 CHRT 4, and in particular para 427 of that order.  

 Should you have any questions about any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact the 

undersigned.  

Yours truly, 

 

Olthuis, Kleer, Townshend LLP 

 

 

 
 

MAGGIE WENTE 

MEW/  

c. All Counsel 


